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Survey Questions Answer 

Property Type 

Total % Semi 
Detached 

Terrace 
with 

forecourt 

Terrace 
without 
forecourt 

Detached Flat 

No 
Property 
Type 
Given 

Number of forms completed  10 30 58 2 0 8 108 - 
Do you take part in kerbside recycling 
collections? 
 

Yes 10 29 54 2 0 5 100 92.6 
No 0 1 3 0 0 0 4 3.7 

No answer 0 0 1 0 0 3 4 3.7 
Has the change to alternating waste 
collections (where rubbish is collected 
one week and recycling the next) 
encouraged you to recycle more? 

Yes 4 10 29 1 0 2 46 42.6 

No 6 16 28 1 0 1 52 48.1 

No answer 0 4 1 0 0 5 10 9.3 

Are you happy with your new recycling 
collection? 

Yes 5 19 30 2 0 5 61 56.5 
No 5 9 26 0 0 0 40 37.0 

No answer 0 2 2 0 0 3 7 6.5 
Are you happy with your new rubbish 
collection? 

Yes 4 5 8 1 0 2 20 18.5 
No 4 20 44 0 0 3 71 65.7 

No answer 2 5 6 1 0 3 16 15.8 
 
 
 
 
Drop in sessions were held at: 
• Leeman Road: St Barnabas Church Hall, Salisbury Road on Tuesday, 18 May 2010 from 8am to 7pm. 
• Poppleton Road: St Paul’s Church, Holgate, on Wednesday, 19 May 2010 from 8am to 7pm. 
• Acomb: The Gateway Centre, Front Street, on Tuesday 25 May 2010 from 8am to 7pm. 



 


